
Committee Members: 
I am writing this today in support of SB2314.  There is no reason at all that we need to sell 
property to someone that is not a U.S. citizen in my book.  If we deem it necessary to do so, 
there should be a certain protocol that exists to protect our citizens from foreign countries, 
especially those who intend harm on us.  If we have not learned anything in the last four years 
with what has happened in Grand Forks, ND with FuFeng, this bill will help with that!!  We are 
still whirling about the land FuFeng owns over there, and now they get to double their money on 
that property!!!  There is absolutely no reason they were allowed to purchase that land in the 
first place, and now a Chinese Communist Company gets to make money off our soil.  SB 2314  
will prevent us from doing business with foreign adversaries, and other nefarious companies 
throughout the world!!!   
Please issue a do pass on SB2314 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Jerol Gohrick 
Sons of Liberty 
President 


